## Views of the April 8, 2010 McKinney Chapter Meeting





(left) The meeting was in the McKinney El Chico restaurant. (right) Jill Muncy gave a very interesting talk concerning her job working with the UN Police Force in Kosovo and Lebanon. She gave a very detailed description of what her and the team that went with her to accomplish the task that were given to her by the US Government. She also gave a detailed description of the training program that was conducted in Lebanon.





President Don Sielert presented Police Chief Doug Kowalski and Jill Muncy the Law Enforcement Medals. Chief Kowalski has been selected by his department as the Supervisor of the Year.